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March 29, 1982

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Of fice o f Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555 7 g

J N

Subject: Byron Station Units 1 and 2 3 JCMED ,gConstruction Completion Schedule 2
NRC Docket Nos. 50-454 and 50-455 a nP 3 1982> ~.'
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Reference (a): May 29, 1981, letter from
. tax rmw a

M

-(yH. R . Denton to J. J. D 'Conno r. b 'v
w

Dear Mr. Denton:

This letter is the fourth in a series of quarterly reports
to you regarding the construction completion date for Byron Unit 1.

The Byron 1 construction and testing schedule is s till
keyed to fuel loading in April 1983. This schedule is currently
being reevaluated as part a f a semi-annual budget review which is
expected to be completed in June, 1982. Although the -review process
is not complete, we have concluded that it is likely the completion
of the remaining contruction, preoperational testing and licensingmilestones will result in a delay of the fuel load date. No newtarget date for fuel loading has been established yet but it is
believed that the delay in fuel load oate will probably be in the 6
to 8 month range. The NRC will be informed as soon as new scheduleshave been established.

Please address further questions regarding the Byron 1
schedule to this office.
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Very truly yours,
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L. O. DelGeorge
Directo r o f Nuclea r Licensing
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